
dr. fern’s   Third Annual Halloween For Our Troops

Please join our office and help us remember our troops with a 
little bit of hometown sweets this Halloween.

We are collecting extra pre-wrapped candy, as well as drawings 
and hand written remembrances for our service men and women who 
are away from home.  You can drop off your contribution at our 
office.  We will pack everything up to be sent over seas.

Thanks to everyone who contributed last year we sent over 190 
pounds of candy! 

You can make this year even more wonderful.

Thank you for making our soldier’s Halloween a sweet one.  


